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With only a few weeks to go until the Infrastructure Industry Foundation (IIF) fundraising gala dinner in London – and a
handful of tables yet to be filled – organisers are hoping to repeat last year’s success.

This year’s IIF event is being hosted at The Brewery on
Chiswell Street on the evening of Thursday 21
September (2023) and – if all goes to plan – it will raise
more than last year’s stellar £480,000 to support an
excellent cause.

These funds will be used to develop an industry-wide
social mobility programme and the IIF’s ambition is to
create an overarching social mobility initiative within
the infrastructure industry providing opportunities for
young people from all walks of life.

It was set up to unite the sector in donating funds to
worthy charitable causes close to the industry's heart with the ambition of having a lasting positive impact on a broader
scale.

A wide range of peers supporting the event include:

Infracapital
Stonepeak
KKR & Co
EQT
GIP
Goldman Sachs
PwC
iCON

A handful of tables remain, so to secure your places and support a worthy cause, get in touch at
info@infrafoundation.co.uk for further details and to ensure you don’t miss out on what will no doubt be another great
night!
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Thank you for printing this article from IJGlobal.

As the leading online publication serving the infrastructure investment market, IJGlobal is read daily by decision-
makers within investment banks, international law firms, advisory firms, institutional investors and governments.

If you have been given this article by a subscriber, you can contact us through www.ijglobal.com/sign-in, or call
our London office on +44 (0)20 7779 8870 to discuss our subscription options.
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